

Richard Bean <richard.bean@gmail.com>

RTI application 2017/18-113

Richard Bean <richard.bean@gmail.com>
To: David Simons <David.Simons@brisbane.qld.gov.au>

Mon, Oct 30, 2017 at 1:54 PM

Dear Mr Simons

Just to confirm the substance of my 20th October phone conversation - I do wish to proceed with the request.

I suggested instead of supplying all GPS coordinates: just supplying the GPS centroid, simplifying what the funding source was, not worrying about exact length and width of bike paths; but keeping the time frame 2008-2017, and the budgeted/actual cost/contractor/general location fields.

I am not sure exactly what the sticking point is but I would think it is pretty easy to answer the request and keep the substance of it.

regards

Richard

On Mon, Oct 16, 2017 at 1:02 PM, David Simons David.Simons@brisbane.qld.gov.au wrote:

Dear Dr Bean,

Please find attached my letter on your Right to Information application. I await to hear back from you as to how you wish to proceed.

Regards,

David Simons

Right to Information and Information Privacy Officer | Council and Committee Liaison Office

City Administration and Governance | BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL

Brisbane Square | Level 23, 266 George Street, Brisbane, Qld 4000

Phone: +61-7-3403 6786 | Fax 07 3334 0043

Email: david.simons@brisbane.qld.gov.au









The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and may be confidential, private or the subject of copyright. If you have received this email in error please notify Brisbane City Council, by replying to the sender or calling +61 7 3403 8888, and delete all copies of the e-mail and any attachments.